
Dear Families,
Currently we’re learning about art in its various forms. Art allows an individual to be expressive and enjoy aesthetics and is usually enjoyed by everyone in some form at all stages of life. Art is particularly popular with young children as they love to explore and discover new things. During our art activities, children will be exploring different types of art, different items that can be used to make art and where art is found. We will be displaying the children’s artwork at the Service and you are welcome to view it at any time. 

Some of the experiences we have planned for the week include:

· Creating chalk murals on the paved outside area
· Setting up an art gallery in the play area 

· Sorting art-tools
· Creating traditional Aboriginal artworks.

We believe it is important to create a link between learning undertaken at our Service and activities you may do with your child. Here are some suggestions on how to incorporate art activities into your home:

· Collect art tools and explore them with your child
· Cut various shapes into vegetables like potatoes, put paint on them and let your child create art-work on paper

· Finger-painting
· Collecting interesting shaped leaves, flowers etc, then putting them under a piece of paper and getting your child to rub a pencil over the top. 

Through these activities your child will discover interesting and creative ways to use materials. Art also provides opportunities to experiment with colour. 

Educator Questions

1) How do you feel children have responded to this learning?

2) Was there any particular activity that children really liked 
Yes/No

3) If yes, what was it?

4) Could we improve learning about art? 
Yes/No

5) If yes, how?
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